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RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING EXECUTION OF A MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT 

WITH SUSTAINABLE CT 
 

WHEREAS, Sustainable CT is a voluntary certification program to recognize thriving and resilient 

Connecticut municipalities; and 

 

WHEREAS, every year Sustainable CT provides technical assistance to municipalities wishing to 

participate in the program through regional fellows; and 

 

WHEREAS, CRCOG has been asked to host two Sustainable CT fellows who will assist CRCOG 

communities in applying for Sustainable CT certification; and 

 

WHEREAS, Sustainable CT fellows are provided at no cost to CRCOG; and 

 

WHEREAS, a memorandum of understanding is used to establish roles and expectations for the 

program;  

 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Agency’s Executive Director, Lyle D. Wray, is authorized to 

act on behalf of the Capitol Region Council of Governments in negotiating, executing, and amending all 

appropriate and necessary agreements with Sustainable CT, Inc. for the purposes of providing 

Sustainable CT fellows for the region. 

 

CERTIFICATE 

The undersigned duly qualified and acting Secretary of the Capitol Region Council of Governments 

certified that the foregoing is a true and correct copy of a resolution adopted at a legally convened 

meeting of the Capitol Region Council of Governments Policy Board on March 24, 2021. 

 

BY: _______________________________________      DATE: ____________________________ 

Lori L. Speilman, Secretary 


